


Vermont Butter & Cheese Creamery, Inc. 
40 Pitman Road    ▲        Websterville, VT  05678 

 

 

January 6, 2010 

 

Walter Jeffries 
Sugar Mountain Farm 
252 Riddle Pond Road 
West Topsham, VT  05086 
 
RE:  Letter of Recommendation 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter confirms Vermont Butter & Cheese Creamery’s support of Sugar Mountain 
Farm’s expansion to process hogs and provide added-value services to farmers in 
Central Vermont. 
 
Since June 2006, Walter has handled 1,000 to 1,500 gallons of whey from our creamery 
on a daily basis.  Whey management is a challenge for any small cheese operation and it 
is an important part of our business to be able to utilize a closed system and green 
technology of using our cheese making by-product to feed hogs supplying them with 
almost 10% of their dietary needs. 
 
If we can be of further assistance in support of Sugar Mountain Farm please do not 
hesitate to contact me.  In the meantime, thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
   Bob Reese 
Bob Reese 
President 
 
 
 
RAR/kmd 





























From: "Dan Fraser" <Dan@danandwhits.com>
Date: July 2, 2008 1:25:26 PM EDT
To: <walterj@sugarmtnfarm.com>
Subject: re: Letter of Recommendation
X-Spam-Status: No

DAN & WHIT'S GENERAL STORE 
P.O. BOX 157 
319 MAIN STREET 
NORWICH, VT 05055 
(802) 649-1602  
www.danandwhits.com 

To Whom It May Concern:                                                                               July 2, 2008  

            I am writing on behalf of Sugar Mountain Farm, and the quality of product that they produce. We have been handling their 
products, pork chops, bacon, hot dogs, roasts, etc. and our customers love them. The quality is excellent, it is local, fresh and best of 
all from Vermont. Everyone is trying to shop locally, and do what is environmentally correct. With few slaughterhouse options, it would 
be nice to have Sugar Mountain Farm be able to do their own. It would be less stressful for the animals, would save gas and the 
environment by not having to drive them to a far off slaughterhouse and it would further support the local economy.  

            If I can provide further details regarding Sugar Mountain Farm and their products, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

                                                                                                                        Thank you,  

                                                                                                                        Dan Fraser  
                                                                                                                        Manager



 
  

June 12, 2008 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
On behalf of Sugar Mountain Farm, we wish to express our enthusiastic support 
for the construction and installation of an on-site inspected slaughterhouse. The 
slaughterhouse would allow more efficient and humane handling of the animals 
which in turn will create a better product for consumers.  
 
As a retail store that regularly purchases Sugar Mountain Farm products for sale 
and use in our cafe, our customers would appreciate knowing that the meat they 
are purchasing is coming from one single source. The assurance that the meat was 
born, raised and processed on the farm will certainly help to boost sales.  
 
Thank you very much. 
 
Ariel Zevon 
Executive Director of LACE (Local Agricultural Community Exchange) 
 


